
                                             

 Important Dates 

¶ Sep 18, WKTEP student 
Teachers visit BES 

¶ Monday, Sep 30 is        
Orange Shirt Day 

¶ StrongStart, every 
Wednesday, 11:00ñ2:00 
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Welcome, Burton Families to a new school year! 
We hope that everyone enjoyed a fun-filled and relaxing summer! 
 
It is with great pleasure that I write to welcome you back to another 
great school year.  I hope that your summer has been filled with fun 
family activities while enjoying the wonderful sunshine, and NO 
SMOKE!  How quickly summer concludes, and our thoughts turn to 
the start of school.  This is always one of my favourite times of the 
year!  I love the excitement of beginning each new school year and 
eagerly await welcoming our students and hearing their great sum-
mer stories.  Iôm thrilled to introduce new members to our BES fami-
ly. Mrs. Kritsi Martell-Leblanc is joining us as a classroom teacher to 
support student learning. Mr. Ken Rogers is bus driver and custodian 
and will transport the kids to and from home as well as making sure 
our learning environment is clean. Our faculty, staff and I are looking 
forward to a new school year and are working hard to see that your 
childôs learning experience at Burton school is a successful and hap-
py one. 
 
Your partnership and support are key elements in ensuring that we 
are able to maximize each studentôs educational and personal devel-
opment.  To that end, we encourage a positive home-school relation-
ship based on the mutual goal of providing the best learning experi-
ence possible for all of our students.  Our talented faculty brings a 
diverse set of approaches to instruction in order to address a variety 
of student learning styles.   
 
Communication between BES and parents is essential. If you need 
to contact the teacher or me about your childôs progress or for any 
other reason, contact us, and we will set up a meeting. Alternatively, 
if you want just to come by and chat, I am here Monday mornings 
and all day Tuesday. I look forward to catching up with you all as we 
work together to create the most positive learning environment for 
your child. 
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Next PAC Meeting 

September 10, 2019 

3:30  

In the BES Library 

Student verifications forms have been sent 

home. Please review the information careful-

ly and make changes where necessary. It is 

important for us to have current phone num-

bers in case of an emergency. Please also 

double check that we have your correct 

email. Please return the forms to the school 

by Thursday, September 12, 2019.  

Gratitude Corner 

Thank you to the following volunteers during our first two weeks of school 

Burton Community Association for lending and delivering a BBQ for our   

welcome lunch 

Calvin McDonald and Shane Alaric for delivering and returning the BCA BBQ 

and propane donation 

Thank you Brian Harrop, Charley Sikora and Joy MacTavish for helping  with 

our BBQ 

Thank you Danyea Simon and Lora-Mae Swanson for helping our students 

make applesauce, dried fruit and cracking walnuts 


